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5 July 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As you are all aware we have been collecting and selling good quality but outgrown uniforms that 
could be reused by a member of our school community, this has been a huge success and 
gratefully received.  Thank you to all that have donated. We would like to add to this any nearly 
new school shoes that have been outgrown that you feel our community would benefit from.   
 
This initiative not only supports our local community but continues our drive to minimise the impact 
on the environment by reusing and recycling, with all proceeds being put towards our WellBeing 
Garden Initiative.   
 
After an extremely successful sale to Year 6 parents on Induction Evening, raising a total of £370 
for the garden, I wanted to ask you whether you have any uniforms at home that can be recycled? 
 
On Friday 15 July between 8.00am - 8.30am and 3.00pm – 5.00pm we will have our pre-loved 
drop off bins outside the site office.  If you have any uniform that you feel is able to be recycled 
within the community, we would be incredibly grateful. 
 
The items will be available to be purchased for a small donation on selected dates, which we will 
confirm in the near future. 
 
If you would like any further information please contact preloveduniform@wildern.org 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs D Yates 
Charity and Community Lead Practioner  
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